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Jack E. Rothfleisch / 35&'1 J’ED
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission | :
Division of Waste Management ' JUL171973>
396-5S

Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mx Rothfleisch,

This letter regards the Notice of Availability of Environmental Report and Intent
to Prepare a Draft Environmental Impact Statement Concerning Issuance of a Source
Material License to Rocky Mountain Energy Co., et al, Docket No. 40-3721.

We appraciate being notified of tne scoping process for this proposed action dated
June 13, 1979. COur Cheyenne office did ot receive the notification of the process
until July 6, 1979, We would like to formally request an extension of the July 17,
1979 written comment deadline to July 31, 1979,

The Wyoming Outdoor Council is vitally interestecd ia any and all scoping processes
for proposed uranium recovery processes. We would appreciate being kept abreast of
suca actions in a timely fashion,

Please notify us of the extemsion decision as soon as possible. We will be operating

on the assumption that the extension will be zranzed since the scoping process is to
reach all interested parties early in the procass. Could vou please formally notify the
Cheyenne office and carbon copy the letter to :he Lander office.

Thank you for your assistance.

sinceraly,
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Debra J. Bast , : '
field Representative-Lander
cecy  Teter Kozisck, Executive Director
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